
E 61

Nurses Alumnae of the Port Arthur General fonds

Originals, 6 cm, 1928-1971.

Scope and Content:

Series E 61/1/1-2: Minute books, 6 cm, 1928-1971 (original).

The Nurses Alumnae of the Port Arthur General Records is a two

volume collection of minute books detailing the minutes of meetings

of the Nurses Alumnae, from its beginnings to the final meeting in

January of 1971. Monthly meetings, executive meetings, and reports

on various committees and functions are included.  Also, the officers

of the Alumnae for each year are listed.  Attached to two pages at the

end of the 2nd volume are copies of the constitution of the

organization and a photograph featuring the president of 1969 and

three ‘life members’.

1) 1928-1954

2) 1954-1971  

Biographical Sketch:

The Nurses Alumnae of the Port Arthur General Hospital was formed by

graduate nurses on August 30th, 1928.  Each year, graduates of the Port Arthur

General Nursing School (which operated until 1967) were eligible to become

members.  The declared mandate of this organization, as stated in its constitution,

was “to maintain the honour and standing of the [nursing] profession, and to promote

unity among members”.

Additional Information:

Associated Material: these records came together with E 62 (Port Arthur

General Nurses Training School Records), and E 63 ( Ladies Aid and Auxiliary of the

PAG).  See E 63/4/4 for a copy of the Nursing School yearbook 1958.


